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City’s Latest Bicycle Safety Enhancement Project Spans 3 Corridors 
~Road diet designed to increase safety for cyclists~ 

 
RICHMOND, Va. –  City cyclists soon will have additional areas to ride safely with a construction project set to 
start Monday, March 16 that is designed to enhance their mobility and safety.   
 
The Bicycle Accommodations Improvement Project will include:  

 Patterson Avenue from Commonwealth Avenue to North Thompson Street 

 Malvern Avenue from Cary Street Road to Cutshaw Avenue 

 Brook Road from Azalea Avenue to West Charity Street 
 
At completion of the project there will be new pavement markings, signage and vertical flexible delineators for 
the bike lanes, as well as a separated buffered bike lane close to the curb that will provide an additional layer of 
comfort for bicyclists since parked cars will be adjacent to the new bike lane, separating the cyclists from moving 
traffic.  
 
This ‘road diet’ will lower instances of speeding, making it safer for bicyclists, pedestrians and motorists.  It aligns 
with the city’s Vision Zero initiative to increase road safety and eliminate crashes involving fatalities and serious 
injuries by 2030.  
 
The project is expected to be completed in nine months; however, not all corridors will be impacted for the 
duration.  
 
The $1.5 million project is funded through the federal Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP).  
 
We’re Social! For updates on DPW-related projects, activities and events visit us on Twitter @DPW_RichmondVA 
 

      -###- 

The City of Richmond Department of Public Works (DPW) is one of only 146 accredited public works agencies in the United States. DPW’s 
portfolio comprises a wide array of services to include leaf collection; street, sidewalk and alley maintenance;  trash collection; 
recycling;  urban forestry;  signs; signals and pavement markings;  grass cutting;  graffiti removal;  and parking. In addition, DPW issues 
permits for working in the city’s right-of-way, manages Richmond’s Bike Share program and maintains the fleet of city vehicles.  DPW’s 
operating budget comes from the general fund of the City of Richmond.   For more information about DPW services, click here or call 3-1-1. 

http://www.richmondgov.com/PublicWorks/index.aspx

